
 
 
 
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE DASSEL CITY COUNCIL 
JUNE 17, 2019, 5:35 P.M. 
DASSEL CITY HALL 
 
The special meeting of the Dassel City Council was called to order by Acting Mayor 
Carlson at 5:35 p.m. on June 17, 2019 at Dassel City Hall. 
 
Present: Council members Carlson, Hallquist and Weseloh (3) 
Absent: Council member Hollaran and Mayor Hungerford (2) 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to review proposed changes to City Code Sections 155 and 92. 
 
City Attorney Greenley presented his recommended updates to City Code Section 155, Sign 
Ordinance.  The main changes involved adding ‘private property’ to the code to clarify that this 
ordinance does not affect publicly owned property and would not require public entities to apply 
for sign permits. 
 
After much discussion, including placement of sandwich boards and clarification on aerial 
vehicles, the Council agreed to hold a public hearing on City Code Section 155 Signs, on 
Monday, July 15, 2019. 
 
Attorney Greenley will update the sign ordinance with all the recommended changes and 
provide a copy to the Council prior to the public hearing. 
 
The Council did not discuss proposed City Code Section 92 due to lack of time at the meeting.  
The Council agreed to hold another workshop to discuss the Nuisance Ordinance in detail on 
July 15, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Motion by Hallquist, seconded by Weseloh to adjourn the meeting at 6:55 p.m.  Motion 
carried unanimously. 
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_______________________________  ______________________________ 
Andrew Carlson     Terri Boese 
Acting Mayor      Clerk/Treasurer 


